
21.06.2024 

 

Dear All, 

 

It has been a super week with Superworm as our repeated read and 
focus for literacy. We have enjoyed the song as our morning 
welcome: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VX7cb8YMDAA 

We have talked about a new adventure for him as our talk for writing and some of us have drawn and 
written these. The rest of us will start our week with this. 

    

We have also been explorers in the 
rainforest, using a scientific eye for 
painting and watching the 
caterpillars carefully as they make 
their cocoons.  

 

 

End of term celebration 

As the end of the year looms on the horizon, we would like the children to have a celebration day. 
More details about what this looks like to follow but I’m letting you know now so that you can book in 
some time to come and have a last look at journals and share in some of the fun from 2.45pm on 
22.07.2024 

The children will visit their new teacher in their new classroom for September on Monday 1st and 
Wednesday 3rd July. They will spend an hour there on each occasion and then return home to Topaz. 
Mrs Grainger is around at the end of each day with the present Ruby class and you will have an 
opportunity to ‘meet the teacher’ in September. Next Friday some of the day will be spent talking 
through individual children as part of our transition. We are a very close team though, so those 
conversations continue through the year. I will also be popping in to see how they are doing as my 
role as Key Stage 1 lead.          

      

Coming up next week 
 

Ways to support at home (home learning) 

- INSET Friday 28th 
- Sunny days! Bring a hat 
- Summer Fair 22.06.2024 at 

school from 11am 

5 times a week reading!! 
Don’t forget to sign for your 5 times a 
week towards your medal. 5 weeks of 
5 times a week needed!! 

 
Recall of 2 numbers that make 8 

 

Have a good weekend,                              

Sally Windmill 



21.06.2024 

 


